
 

 

 

From the Editor’s Desk 

 
Dr. P.M.S. Chauhan 

 

Dear All, 

In these challenging times of COVID-19 pandemic, we are all navigating through uncertainty 

for ourselves, our loved ones and our community. I hope you are staying healthy and safe. 

As you are aware that most of the research labs, universities and colleges in India and 

abroad are closed and all are working from home, due to which researchers are unable to 

complete and publish their research papers. 

We at Chemistry & Biology Interface journal are also facing the shortage of research papers 

for publication. We are working hard with our authors and contributors to maintain the 

continuity of our journal’s publication.  

Due to this unprecedented situation we are publishing only two research papers in this 

May-June 2020 issue. 

I request you to support and contribute research papers and reviews for publication in the 

upcoming issues of Chemistry & Biology Interface (CBI) Journal. 

I look forward to continuing our rewarding association and thank you for your valuable 

contribution. 

Thanking You. 

 

Dr. P. M. S. Chauhan, Ph.D, FRSC 
General Secretary, Indian Society of Chemists & Biologists (ISCB) 
Ex. Chief Scientist and Professor (AcSIR), CSIR-Central Drug Research Institute, Lucknow 
Editor-in-Chief, Chemistry & Biology Interface 
Phone: +91 9415106859 (Cell); Email: premsc58@hotmail.com, secretary@iscbindia.com 

   

 


